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May: 5/8 – Ride and Dine 

5/23 – Meeting at the Schaper's  

June: 6/11-12 – Viroqua Cancer Walk 
6/12 – Mosley Ride and Dine 
6/24-26 – Bloomington Gold 
6/27 – Meeting at the Cruz In  

July: 7/10 – Ride and Dine 
7/25 – Meeting at the Cruz In  

August: 8/3 – Car Night at Rudy's 
8/9 – RCC Rally Event 
8/14 – Ride and Dine 
8/29 – Meeting at the Cruz In  

September: 9/11 – Ride and Dine 
9/17-19 – Mid America Fun Fest 
9/26 – Meeting at the Cruz In 
9/26 – Octoberfest Car Show  

October: 10/9 – Ride and Dine 
10/9 – Suburban Color Run 
10/24 – Meeting at the Cruz In  

November: 11/?? - Year End Party  

December: PLEASE NOTE - NO MEETING IN DECEMBER  
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May 2010 Newsletter - April Meeting Notes 

General Meeting: Attendance: Phil Murray, Charlie & Carol Britten, Ted & Kathy 
Pervin, Dennis & Cyndy Schaper, Dave & Kathy Fontanini, Mavis, Jim & Judy Rowley, 
Duffy & Martha Hoffland, Tom Stibbe, Tom Hanson.  

Secretary’s Report: March report passed around the table for review.  

Treasurer’s Report: Received money from Roatry lights. Spent money on badges, 
stamps and money sent to triple C.  

Governor’s Report: Flyer for our Rally passed around for review. Rally will start at 
Brenengen Chevrolet in West Salem and end at the Cruz Inn.  

Webmaster’s Report: No report.  

Event Chairperson: May ride and dine is May 7, hosted by MIke and Cindi Carney. 
Meeting for May is May 23 at Dennis and Cyndy Schaper's. Bring a dish to pass and your 
own beverages. Dells car show is May 22. Vino in the Valley trip scheduled for July 10. 
Tom still has rooms reserved for Bloomington Gold. Mankato club would like 
information to schedule a fall ride. May look into a ride and dine with them.  

Old Business: Still negotiating with Brenengen Chevrolet on sponsorship.  

New Business: Discussed parade events. Will send a notice to Westby declining for May 
16. Have asked to be left on their list in the future. Parade participation depends on what 
is worked out with Brenengen.  

Adjournment: Mavis made the motion to adjourn. This was seconded by Tom Stibbe.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Recorder: Kathy Pervin  
 



 

June Birthdays 
Dennis Schaper 6/2 
Mary Swingle 6/5 

Mark Kay 6/26  
 
 

Governor’s Report - May 2010  
Hello, 
Even though its 41 degrees today we all know Summer is really here! So mark your 
calendar for May 15th for the Burnsville Rally! We would like to have as many people as 
possible to come up and have some fun. Let’s see what this Rally thing is all about. We 
are also trying to get a 5th car for our Club Spot at Bloomington Gold. We only need one 
more but we would like to see everyone. If you haven’t gone it’s an experience, if you 
haven’t been there for a while its time to go. We are having a meeting at the Schaper’s in 
May and checking out the new Man Cave. I look forward to that and this 2010 season. 
We are planning new events and activities as well as partnering up with Brenengan’s 
Chevrolet to create a lasting relationship and the synergy that comes with that. They give 
us exposure as well as being a partner of a dealer that sells lots of Corvettes. I am excited 
for this season and I think we will maximize the fun and socializing as well as giving 
back. Don’t forget we have a Midwest National Convention next year and we should 
think about participating in this National Event. We need your participation to be 
successful and that means all you need to do is get in your car and come out and play. 
Let’s go out and play  
I can’t wait  



 
Respectfully, 
Charlie Britten 
Governor 
River City Corvettes  
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
To see what club events are coming up for the month of May, please check the Events 
Calendar page.  

Please note that a Secondary Calendar for other events in our area is now available. To 
access, clink the link on the Events Calendar page.  

To get a copy of this month's newsletter, just click on Download.  

If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at postmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
 
RCC Webmaster, 
John Gesslein  
webmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
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